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Staff Report

For City Council Meeting of 4/6/2022

Subject - New Business - Street Dance Permission Request

Synopsis: Melissa Eddy has requested to hold a Street Dance on Pacific Way this July 2022,
The last time the event was held was in 2019, with the 2020 event being canceled due to
COVviD-19.

Recommended Motion: Staff recommends the Council motion to allow the 2022 Street Dance
to commence.

Legal Analysis: The permit addresses noise and alcohol stipulations.

Financial Analysis: The only cost the City may incur would be porta potties for attendees.

Some staff time will be used for setup and tear down.

Respecitfully Submitted,




